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Friday 5th May 2023.  
 
Dear parents/carers,  

RE: SATs 

As you will be aware, your child will be sitting their SAT tests next week in school. 

Below you will find an overview of the SATs timetable for next week. 

We know that some children will be nervous or a little anxious about the tests whilst 

others won’t be concerned at all. All children are different and we will do our very best 

to deliver the tests in a way that does not cause additional anxiety for your child. We are 

proud of all our children and just want them to do their best and nothing more can be 

asked of them than this. 

Monday 8th May 2023- School not open- Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 9th May 2023 - SPAG Paper 1- 9:15am & SPAG Paper 2 (10:45am) 

Wednesday 10th May 2023- Reading test 9:15am 

Thursday 11th May 2023- Maths Arithmetic paper 9:15am & Paper 2 (11:00am) 

Friday 12th May 2023- Maths Paper 3- 9:30am 

If your child is ill on the day of the tests, please phone the school office to speak to me. 

It is vital that you don’t send your child into school if they are not well. We can make 

arrangements for your child to sit them later in the week when they are feeling well. All 

this is possible, as long as parents communicate with us, so we can inform STA and 

apply for a timetable variation. In this circumstance, we would also need reassurance 

that you would ensure that your child does not have any contact (face to face or via 

phone/ virtual world of gaming) with any of the other Y6 pupils. 

Please ensure your child is in school for 8:50am. Whilst some of the tests don’t start 

until 9:15am/9:30am, we do have a lot of pre-organisation in relation to ensuring they 

have all gone to the toilet and have all the appropriate equipment etc. 
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After the tests are over on Friday 12th May, we would like all our Y6 children to go to 

Parkgate as an end of SATs treat. They will walk to Parkgate, have a packed lunch, play 

some games and then we would like to take them all for an ice cream to say thank you 

to them for all their hard work and to celebrate the end of SATs. They will then walk 

back to school and will be back for the normal home time of 3:25pm. 

Your child can come to school in their PE kit as normal for Friday. They won’t need 

any additional money, but will need to have a rucksack so they can carry their water 

bottle and their packed lunch. 

If your child can’t have an ice cream due to an allergy, please email the school office so 

we are aware of this. 

Finally this weekend, please ensure your child has lots of time to switch off and relax 

and rest and enjoy the longer bank holiday weekend. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs McAleny  

  

 


